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NOTICE OF CANVASS AND AUDIT

Public Notice is hereby given that a Public Audit of the 2024 General Election ballots will be held
on November 13, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. in the Juab County Clerk’s Office of the Juab County
Administration Building, 160 North Main. The public is welcome to attend and observe.

Public Notice is hereby given that a canvass of the 2024 General Election shall be held on
November 19, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. in the Commission Chambers of the Juab County
Administration Building, 160 North Main, Nephi, Utah.




